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Virtual School Health Parent/Carer Drop-in  
 

Parents of children in Reception to year 2, have access to a virtual drop-in this 

term on: 
 

Date and Time: 31st January 2022 Time: 9am –10.00am 
 

Provided by Health Practitioner: Denise Johnson 
 

You can bring queries about your child’s emotional and physical health and will 
receive advice, support and, where appropriate, signposting and referral to 

other services. 
 

Areas covered: Daytime/night-time wetting, soiling, nutrition and healthy 
lifestyles, behaviour, emotions, language development, sleep. 

 
Appointments are 10 minutes. If you have multiple concerns to discuss, please 

contact the School Health Team on the details below to arrange a suitable 

time.  
 

Appointments are for one child. If discussing more than one child, please book 
a separate appointment for each child. 

 
 

Please contact the School Health team to book an appointment by: 
Date 26th January 2022 

 
ku19-schoolhealth@yourhealthcare.org 

 
Please include your child's full name, date of birth and school in your 

email. 
 

 

If you are unable to access the drop in or have any other health related 
questions please contact the School Health Team email or phone 020 8549 

6323 
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